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The Mount Prospect Fire and Human Services Departments are now collecting coats for kids 
ages 0-18. As the weather starts to turn cold and kids go back to school, many Mount Prospect 
families need warm clothing for their children. This is a chance for local businesses and residents 
to support their community. 
 
“I would like to thank Mount Prospect Human Services and the men and women of MPFD Local 
4119 for helping address a very basic and critical need in our community,” says Fire Chief John 
Dolan. “This is just another example of how our personnel don’t always wait for the tones to go 
off to step in to help.” 
 
Residents and businesses who would like to donate can drop off new and slightly used children's 
coats at any Mount Prospect Fire Station through October 22: 
 
Fire Station 12 – 1601 W. Golf Road  
Fire Station 13 – 111 E. Rand Road  
Fire Station 14 – 2000 E. Kensington Road 
 
Be sure to look for the coat drop off bin during the Fire Department Open House on September 
16, 10 AM – 2 PM, at Randhurst Village. 
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